May 14, 2007 

Mary Clare Newhauser 

Dear Mary Clare: 

During your education at Alverno, you were recommended for a position as an academic assistant for the following courses: 

	Course 
	Instructor 
	Academic Assistant 
Recommendation 
	Semester Recommended 

	SC 119 
	Melody Jewell 
	Peer Tutor 
	Dec 2003 

	ALG 051 
	Katie Hansen 
	Peer Tutor 
	Dec 2003 

	IN 130 
	Brenda Kilpatrick 
	Peer Tutor 
	Dec 2003 

	BI 251 
	Leona Truchan 
	Peer Tutor 
	Dec 2004 

	CH 113 
	Tracy Thompson 
	Peer Tutor 
	Dec 2004 

	BI 338 
	Maria Nogueron 
	Peer Tutor, Study Group Monitor 
	May 2005 

	N 265 
	Zita Allen 
	Peer Tutor, Study Group Monitor 
	May 2005 

	N 350 
	Susan McKeown 
	Peer Tutor, Study Group Monitor 
	Dec 2005 


When asked to recommend math/communication resource center assistants, study group monitors, and peer tutors, faculty are asked to use the following characteristics to identify a good candidate: 

A peer tutor and math/communication resource center assistant is: 

	• patient 

• encouraging and concerned 

• knowledgeable of the subject area 


	• an independent learner 

• committed to helping others 

• responsible and punctual 




In addition, a study group monitor is: 

• able to maintain self assurance in a variety of situations 

• able to direct and organize group discussions and activities as needed 

Related to offering course assistance an academic assistant can: 

• clarify and simplify complex material; restate concepts; give clear explanations 

• respond to the immediate academic need, as well as assist the student to satisfactory course progress; give specific instructions for independent study 

• feel comfortable with answering "I'm not sure", but knowledgeable enough to direct the student to the correct source. 

It is very apparent by the recommendations you have received from your instructors to be an academic assistant, you exhibit the qualities needed to be a study group monitor and/or peer tutor. 

You were employed as a peer tutor and/or study group monitor from Jan. 2004 until Dec. 2006. You played an integral part as an academic assistant in the Instructional Services Department. We valued your contributions as did your tutees. You have been a reliable, dedicated employee who is committed to helping others. As observed in a study group in 2005, you were encouraging and very personable. I would confidently recommend you for future employment. 

If you have any questions regarding these recommendations, please contact me at 414-382-6257 or dianne.klebenow@alverno.edu. 
Sincerely, 

Dianne Klebenow, Support Services Coordinator 

